
    KYLE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

    Memorandum 
  

 

 

 

Date: October 27, 2016 
 
To:  James Earp, ACM 
  
Cc: Scott Sellers, City Manager 
 Perwez Moheet, Director of Finance 
 
From: Jeff Barnett, Chief of Police 
 
Re: Request to Dispose of Surplus Equipment  

 
 
The police department has the following items considered as surplus. The items 
have little to no value, and are likely to not draw an offer if auctioned. We are 
requesting permission to either auction or dispose of these items at your direction. 
 
The mules are in poor condition and do not run. They were given to us without 
charge for the purpose of providing parts to a separate Mule that we have in 
service.  
 
The light bars have not been in service for quite some time, and had parts that were 
missing or not working at the time they were removed from service.  
 
The cages are prisoner cages that fit into Ford Crown Victorias that are no longer in 
production or service.  
 
4  Whelen Light Bars – non-working parts 
1 Tomar Light Bar 
3 Proguard Prisoner Cages and window bars 
1 Lot Miscellaneous wires, lights, radar units, video recorders, switchboxes 
1  Mule WW56DJ30728005A – Non-working 
1 Mule FE304731490030 – Non-working 
 

   
   

   

   

   
   

 


